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Please respond to john@frozenpoodle.com 

To: Lorraine D. Hunt OIRA ECON GUIDE/OMB/EOP@EOP 

cc:  
Subject: Comments on the Draft Guidelines 
 
 
 
The administration should not move forward with their guidance on 
cost-benefit analysis (known as the OMB Draft Guidelines for the Conduct 
of Regulatory Analysis and the Format of Accounting Statements). One 
life should not be valued more than another. This analysis could water 
down anti-pollution regulations and harm the health of senior citizens, 
two things that are important to me.  Where are the family values of 
discounting our elderly? 
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